
 

 

June 28, 2018 

 

TO:    Eric Villanueva 
Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org  
 

FROM:   Xandy Barry 
   xandy@waxltd.com 

 WAX LTD 
 1441 N. McCadden Pl. 
 Los Angeles, CA 90028 

 

 

SUBJECT: Support for Bridge Housing proposal for Schrader Blvd in Hollywood | CF 18-0352 

 

 

I am a business owner in Hollywood and have seen the impact of the growing homeless crisis play out on 
the streets of our neighborhood. 

 

I understand the Mayor has proposed a system of temporary bridge housing facilities, spread 
throughout the city.  I am thrilled that one has been proposed for a city parking lot on Schrader Blvd.  
My colleagues and I support the effort of Councilmember Mitch O’Farrell to take this issue seriously and 
work toward establishing a place where people experiencing homelessness can find assistance, without 
having to wait on the streets. 

 

As a business person and member of this community, I support moving forward with this facility to help 
provide needed shelter to people who are homeless in Hollywood.   

 

With appreciation, 

 

 

Xandy Barry 




